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Dear Valued Member, 
 
We’re excited to share that we’ve taken an important step toward a new partnership with INOVA Federal Credit Union, a 
respected, member-focused credit union that shares our values and commitment to serving members and communities with 
care, integrity, and purpose. 

We’ve submitted our merger application to federal regulators. Once it's approved, the next step will be a vote by you, our 
members, later this year.  

Together, we’re preparing to blend our strengths, our teams, and our shared vision to create something even stronger for 
the future. While your day-to-day experience remains unchanged for now, we believe this partnership will offer even more 
value, access, and support to you over time. 

We’ll be sharing much more in the weeks ahead, including the many ways this will benefit you as a member. For now, we 
want you to know: 

• There’s no immediate change to your accounts, services, or how you interact with us 
• The teams you know will remain here for you 
• Your voice matters in this process 

We are committed to transparency and open communication throughout every stage of this journey. You’ll hear from us 
regularly with updates, resources, and answers to your questions. You can find more information and a FAQ page at 
www.fortfinancial.org/INOVA-FAQ. 

Thank you for being a valued member of our credit union. We’re excited about what this next chapter could mean for you, 
and we’re honored to have you with us as we move forward, together. 

Warmly, 
 
Jeff Leichty 
Chairman of the Board 
Fort Financial Credit Union 


